
 

 

 

Date of issue：  April 14, 2022 

Subject:   EOL Notice  

 
Due to the transformation of the market mainstream, the following part numbers will be 
discontinued from our product offering.  The closest replacement parts are as shown below.  
 

We are able to accept Last Time Buy orders through EOB April 28th, 2022. 

 

Parts to be discontinued 
Last Time Buy until Apr. 28th 

The closest replacement parts 

SSB-LX2350IW SSB-LX2350SIW 

SSB-LX2450YW SSB-LX2450SYW 

SML-LXR851SGC-TR SML-LXR851SUGC-TR 

SSL-LXA228GC-TR11 SSL-LXA228SUGCTR11 

SSL-LXA228GC-TR21 SSL-LXA228SUGCTR21 

SSL-LXA228GC-TR31 SSL-LXA228SUGCTR31 

SSL-LXA228IC-TR11 SSL-LXA228SIC-TR11 

SSL-LXA228IC-TR21 SSL-LXA228SIC-TR21 

SSL-LXA228IC-TR31 SSL-LXA228SIC-TR31 

SSL-LXA228YC-TR11 SSL-LXA228SYC-TR11 

SSL-LXA228YC-TR31 SSL-LXA228SYC-TR31 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact your Lumex representative for more information.  

 
Best Regards, 

 

Lumex Product Management Team 
 

 

425 N. Gary Avenue, Carol Stream, IL 60188 USA 
www.lumex.com 

http://www.lumex.com/

